
 

Sandown NH Budget Committee Members  
 

This serves as notice that a majority of the budget committee 
 

 members is expected to attend the minority report  
 

informational meeting/presentation to be  
 

held on Saturday, November 7
th

  
 

from 2:00 – 4:00 pm at the Sandown Town Hall.  
 
 

 


